


2 November 2015 

HON. EDIT AS. BUENO 
Administrator 
National Electrification Administration 
57 NEA Building, NIA Road, Government Center, Diliman, Quezon City 

cc Mr. Francisco A. Caymo, Strategic Planning Division 

Dear Administrator Bueno. 

In behalf of the Board of Trustees of the Institute for Solidarity in Asia (ISA), I wish to congratulate the 
National Electrification Administration for being named among the Philippines' first Islands of Good 
Governance. It was a privilege for us and our co-convenors, the Institute of Corporate Directors (lCD) and 

the National Competitiveness Council (NCC), to recognize you as a model of sustainable transformation at 
par with global standards of governance at our October 20-21, 2015 Public Governance Forum at the 

Philippine International Convention Center in Manila. 

Your participation made it possible for us to successfully launch a historic event that is part of a greater 
movement to spur transformation and progress in our country. By speaking from the heart about the NEA's 
breakthroughs and transformations, you inspired many from both the public and private sector to dream of 
a better future led by Philippine institutions such as your own. 

As a special privilege of being part of the pioneer group of awardees, we are pleased to extend an invitation 
to the Asia-Pacific Economic Cooperation (APEC) luncheon hosted by the chairpersons of the APEC Senior 

Officials Meeting (SOM) and the APEC Business Advisory Council (ABAC) precisely to showcase our initiative 
as the concrete result of Philippine efforts at reform. This will take place on Friday, 13 November 2015, 

from 12:00 nn to 2:00 pm at the Fairmont Hotel in Makati. Please expect the formal invitation from APEC 
soon; and in the meantime confirm if you, the head of your Office for Strategy Management (OSM), and one 
other representative of your institution can attend. 

We hope that moving forward you can continue to be part of our endeavour to build an archipelago of 
governance, this time involving even more institutions, communities, and citizens in the fight for lasting 

change. 

Please rest assured of our partnership and support. The journey continues! 

In solidarity, 
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//RANCISCO { ouJdOE Ill, MD, MSC 
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~ Institute for Solidarity in Asia 
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